

To the President and the Members of ELPIDA

Athens, 23rd June 2015



Drawing by a child living in SOS Children's Villages

Dear President, Dear Members, Dear friends and supporters,

We wish to thank you warmly for your ongoing love and thoughts towards the children and the families we support through our programmes in Heraklion Crete.

The help that you offer to us by depositing on a monthly basis an amount to the mini-markets and the butcher shop in Houdetsi at Heraklion Crete from where we buy food, is precious because through this we cover the needs of the SOS House, where at the moment four children aged 4 to 8 years old are living and at the same time the needs of some of the families supported by our SOS Social Center.

We send you all our wishes for a happy summer along with this drawing.

Best regards,

George Protopapas